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Added value from presentation: I have been involved with An 
Ajax environmental group for 30 years. Also spent time with 
DNA. I have lived in Ajax and Pickering for 35 years. I have close 
friends living and attending schools in the area closest to the 
Pickering Nuclear station. I believe that the ordinary lay local 
resident needs to be heard. 

The population in South Pickering has unwisely grown. The 
safety of the local residents is in peril.  Even if a small accident 
were to happen and residents needed to be evacuated It will be 
impossible. Liverpool Rd.,Sandy beach rd.,Westshore will be 
blocked with traffic attempting to evacuate. No amount of 
planning can make that work. Consider the 2 schools and the 
precious lives in that area no other country would have a 
nuclear st. so close to dense population. 

Its time to take this time to move into more sustainable energy. 
We still have the Darlington station. 

 

Sherry Brown 
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